
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prime Minister Dr Robert Abela yesterday announced the setting up of a panel of experts tasked with 

reviewing the current suite of building and construction regulations, and to make its recommendations 

directly to him on the changes that are required to ensure that the construction industry is better regulated 

in the interest of public safety. 

The Kamra’s proposals for A Modern Building and Construction Regulation Framework for Malta, which 

were published in May 2019 after two years of research, already present an in-depth analysis of the grossly 

inadequate building and construction regime currently in place in its first three chapters, including the 

absence of registration, licensing and training of contractors and labourers. 

The document, which was formulated by a team of experts in the field appointed by the Kamra, constitutes 

a comprehensive and thorough review of the current situation, analyses the problems, and provides 

solutions which are also informed by research on systems which have been tried and tested in other 

countries. The Kamra’s proposals were unanimously approved by the profession at an Extraordinary 

General Meeting held in June 2019.  

This document was subsequently presented to the key stakeholders, namely the Chamber of Engineers, 

the Chamber of Commerce, the Building Industry Consultative Council, the Building Regulation Board, the 

Building Regulation Office, the Building and Construction Agency, the Planning Authority, the Malta 

Developers’ Association, and the Malta Insurers Association. All these entities and organisations endorsed 

the Kamra’s proposals. There is industry-wide consensus that such proposals are both necessary and 

desirable. 

The proposals were also presented to the European Commission and the Opposition, as well as to 

Government which, through a Letter of Commitment issued in August 2019, recognised the need for a 

comprehensive reform of the building and construction industry, and committed itself to implement the 

Kamra’s proposals. 

The Kamra tal-Periti therefore invites the panel to review its document to ensure that no time is wasted in 

proceeding with the necessary reforms. 
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https://gallery.mailchimp.com/5bc7e5e7ee469c24a8ec71546/files/1968435d-9f44-4dea-81f7-b0d3c5fc986e/A_Modern_Building_Construction_Regulation_Framework_for_Malta_FINAL.pdf
https://kamratalperiti.org/cir-11-19-building-the-future-towards-a-renewed-profession/
https://kamratalperiti.org/cir-11-19-building-the-future-towards-a-renewed-profession/
https://kamratalperiti.org/wp-content/uploads/MTIP_KTP_Commitment_Letter_2Aug2019_Final.pdf

